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“I called you by your name, you are mine.” Isaiah 43 

Sports Day  
 

We had a wonderful Sports day and it was lovely to see so many parents and carers, below are a few photos of the day. 

Unfortunately, due to the persistent rain this afternoon, the Junior sports was shorter than anticipated, although we 

managed to complete 3 out of the 4 zones of activities. Thank you to those parents and carers who were understanding 
of the unpredictable situation with the weather this afternoon and were patient whilst we organised collection of the 

children. Your kindness was noticed and appreciated. I would like to thank all of the children for their exemplary 

behaviour and sporting participation, it was lovely to see them having so much fun. Thank you to Year 6 for their 

enthusiasm and support during the Infant sports morning. A huge thank you to all of our staff and especially Miss 

Richardson for arranging the new activities.  
 

I would like to remind you that our PE uniform is navy (not black) bottoms, shorts or skorts and a plain white t-shirt (with 

or without school logo), black plimsoles or trainers. Children should wear their PE kits on the days they have PE. It is 

important that their kit is in line with our uniform policy. PE days are not non-uniform days. Thank you for your support 

to keep uniform consistent for all children.  
 

When emptying the bins this week it was noticed that there were an extremely high number of crisp packets and 

unhealthy snack wrappers in them. May I remind you that break time snacks should be healthy, eg. consisting of fruit, 

vegetable or cereal bar etc. The infants snacks are provided during the morning through the government fresh fruit 

scheme.  A healthy school tuck shop runs daily at break-time for the Juniors. 

    St. Patrick 

2479 

   St. George 

2311 

St. Andrew  

2825 

St. David  

2674 

Congratulations to St. Andrew who are 
our winning house.  

All children will receive a ‘well done’ sticker 
in Monday’s assembly in recognition of all 

their effort and participation.  



Birthdays  
Children with birthdays this week will receive their sticker 
in assembly next Friday 

 

Isabella age 8 

Kyla age 5 

Troy age 6  

Henry age 5 

Harry age 9 

Dates for your diary 

 

4 July 2.15pm New Reception intake Stay and Play 

5 July 2.45pm  Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 Enterprise afternoon 

6 July Years 3, 4 & 5 trip to Leeds Castle 

7 July Years R, 1 & 2 trip to Wingham Wildlife Park 

10 July and 11 July  2.15pm Year 6 Play  

12—14 July Year 6 Residential trip 

12 July Years R & 4 Library visit (note change of date for Year R) 

17 July No clubs this week 

17 July 2.45pm Open afternoon (opportunity to discuss your child’s 

report) 

18 July 2.45pm Years R, 1 & 2 Enterprise afternoon 

21 July Last day of academic year, Leavers Mass and Year 6 assembly  

Lunchtime Supervisors Award  

The following children will receive their sticker in assembly 
next Friday 

Year R  Finley 

Year 1 Margot 

Year 2  Tara 

Year 3  Carlos 

Year 4  Sadie 

Year 5  Yinka 

Year 6  Sienna 

WOW 

  Year 5 

Buster’s Book Club 

Year 3 

Medway Can 
 1607 minutes, a total of 80 miles. 
Well done everyone!  

Enterprise Afternoons 
All of the children are looking forward to hosting their 

Enterprise Afternoons. This is a fantastic opportunity for the 

children to develop their entrepreneur skills, work 

collaboratively, manage finance and gain a sense of achievement 

in their efforts. The children will decide what they would like to 

spend their profits on. 

The children will be selling various items that they have sourced 

and made to parents and carers on the playground. Please bring 

change to purchase their goods. 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6—Wednesday 5th July 2.45pm (not Tuesday) 

Years R, 1 & 2—Tuesday 18 July 2.45pm 

Year R  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

89% 99% 94% 98% 96% 97% 98% 

Class Attendance 2022/23 

Well done to Year 1 with 99% attendance this week!  
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